
WOMONSPACE NOTICE
June 28, 1982
There will be a special meeting of the Womonspace membership on Tuesday, July 6 at 
7"30 p.m. at Every Woman's Place, 9926 - ll2 Street.
This meeting is to work towards finalizing and accepting the constitution.
It is one of those tasks that is definitely not among anyone's favorite things to do, but, 
like housecleaning, it must be done. The constitution of an organization is the set rules 
we give ourselves. Once they have been accepted by the Government the 
organization that wrote them must abide by them. So, you see that if we want rules we 
can follow, we must try to write them well.                         
The other reason that this constitution must be finished as soon as possible is that 
without it we cannot apply for a liquor licence. And it follows, that without a liquor 
licence we cannot do dances.
We must have at least a third of the membership present to accept this constitution, so 
please come and be part of the group that gets this done.
We will try to start on time, if we have enough people, and we will not work at it more 
than two hours. That way, anyone who needs or wants to rest afterwards can still have 
a good portion of the evening for socializing either at the woman's" centre or at the 
Club.
OTHER INFORMATION
Word is Out, an interesting documentary about gay men and women, is being shown 
at the unitarian Church Hall, 12530 - ll0 Avenue, on Thursday, July 22 at 7:30 p.m. It is 
being co-sponsored by Edmonton Lesbian Collective and Womonspace.
There will be a women's dance on August 14 at the Riverdale Community Hall.
Further information will be posted at GATE, Every Woman's Place and Common 
Woman Books. This dance will be sponsored by Every Woman's Place and 
Womanspace will be helping out.
Holly Near, a lesbian feminist singer-songwriter will be performing at the Provincial 
Museum Theatre on July 13, at 7:30 p.m. Tickets are $8.00 ($10.00 at the door) and 
are on sale at Common Woman Books, Every Woman's Place, Mike's and Erewhon 
Books.
SOME OTHER THINGS TO KN0W ABOUT WOMONSPACE                                                                           
We are growing all the time— our membership has topped the 40 mark: Every woman 
who joins has ideas and that's just what we need. We are hoping to become all things 
social to all gay women in this city, so the more the merrier. We are getting to know 
each other and are making new friends, so come be a part of it all and bring your 
fiends. Without each of us, you and I, we can do nothing.
Our regular meetings happen the second Tuesday of every month at Every Woman's 
Place, 9926 - 112 Street.                                                            See you soon.
In friendship and sharing,
President, WOMONSPACE


